
 

 

Product Discontinuation Note 

LC-104-PIMW-W Hardwired dual detector 
  

Date:  April 5, 2023 

Region:  North America  

Product:  LC-104-PIMW-W 

Brand:  DSC 
 

 

We would like to inform you that the LC-104-PIMW-W detector has been discontinued in North America, 

effective immediately. The discontinuation dates are provided at the bottom of this message. 

As a replacement we suggest to use the LC-104-PIMW-WNL variant of the sensor, offering exactly the 

same features as LC-104-PIMW-W. 

Open orders for LC-104-PIMW-W will need to be converted to the suggested replacement. Please 

contact your local sales representative for details. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Affected Products 

Part Number Description Replacement Replacement details 

LC-104-PIMW-W Passive Infrared Motion Detector 
with Microwave detection based 
on Doppler concept, Pet Immunity 
up to 55 lbs (25 kg), Form A, Quad 
Linear Imaging Technology. 

LC-104-PIMW-WNL Passive Infrared Motion Detector with 
Microwave detection based on Doppler 
concept, Pet Immunity up to 55 lbs (25 
kg), Form A, Quad Linear Imaging 
Technology. No Logo. 

 

Schedule 
End-of-Life Announcement March 31, 2023 

Effective Date Immediately 

Replacement availability Immediately 

 

If more information is required, please contact us using the contact information below: 

 

 



 

 

 Contact Information 

Order Entry Email: be-intrusionorderentryna@jci.com 

Sales Contact your local sales rep. or email:  
tspca_insidesales_na_intrusion@jci.com 

Technical Support 

North America: +1-800-387-3630 

 
or email:  intrusion-support@jci.com 

Product Manager 
Maciej Polak 

maciej.polak@jci.com  

 

 


